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Foursomes Still Available for  
Boys & Girls Club’s John “Red” Larsen Golf Classic 

 
Shelton, CT, August 1, 2017 – There is still room for golfers in the Boys & Girls Club 
of the Lower Naugatuck Valley’s John “Red” Larsen Golf Classic, teeing off on Monday, 
August 28, at Harry B. Brownson Country Club in Shelton. NFP Insurance, Anthem Blue 
Cross Blue Shield, and Nick Luise are Gold Sponsors of the event.  
 
For detailed information and to download a registration form, visit www.BGC-LNV.org.  
 
The tournament day begins with 11 am registration and lunch, followed by a 12 pm 
shotgun start. Entry fee of $200 per golfer includes 18 holes of golf and cart, driving 
range, buffet lunch, refreshments on the course, social hour with open bar and dinner 
(after golf), and tournament gift. A raffle, as well as live and silent auctions will also be 
available. 
 
Entries should include names, handicaps, and contact email or phone number sent to 
AnnWheeler@BGC-LNV.org. 
 
The Boys & Girls Club Golf Classic, which has run every year since 1972, is dedicated to 
John “Red” Larsen. Red participated in almost every tournament and was Chairman for 
more than half. It was common to see Red stuffing “tee-favor bags” on Sunday night or 
putting out sponsor signs in the morning mist. His love for children and his dedication to 
our Boys & Girls Club were rivaled only by his love for his family and the game of golf.  
 
The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley has been changing the lives of 
young people in our area for more than 60 years.  
 
For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 
us at www.BGC-LNV.org. 
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